STRICHEN COMMUNITY COUNCIL

10™ August 2022

Strichen Town House Proposed Community Asset Purchase of
Bridge Street Toilet Block:

“l‘,"

Dear Sir/Madam,

Strichen Community Council initiated the asset transfer
of The Strichen Town House from Aberdeenshire Council to the Strichen
community back in 2014.

The proposal was that the first stage would upgrade the Town House for
full access, renovate the water damaged and dry rot affected internal
first floor hall and carry out many safeguarding measures to secure this
Grade A Listed iconic building.

A fundamental part of our support was to ensure that the toilets, which
had been unused and locked up by Aberdeenshire Council for several
years, would be incorporated into the proposed project with alternative
facilities provided within the refurbished Town House.

| can confirm that Strichen Community Council fully support the
proposed Community Asset Transfer of this toilet block by Strichen
Town House SCIO.

Yours faithfully,

Chair, Strichen Community Council



